
Southwest District 4 Community Advisory Committee Report for September/October 2018 

 

Community Response Team Member have been out in uniform doing neighbourhood patrols 

BNE’s are down 37% from last year 

RCMP is hiring 4 members for the Police Bike Unit, 2 units to patrol Lougheed Centre and 2 units to 

patrol Central Park and Metrotown. 

Mayor Corrigan has hired 14 additional RCMP Members…8 Members joining the force in 2018 and 6 

Members to come in January. 

Although Bonsor Recreation Community Center has two security cameras, security representative 

would like to implement a better security program for reporting major incidents. 

Metrotown Mall security reported a continuing problem with homeless people sleeping in the 

stairwells.  A 17 year old male was assaulting young females by intentionally bumping into them. 

Auto crime is down in Station Square and 2 individuals have been banned from entering the premises. 

Shoplifting has gone up. 

Crime on Skytrain is minimal.  Homeless people continue to hang around the gangway at the stations. 

Currently District 4 has a 3 Member Community Response Team, 2 School Liason Members and a NCO 

officer. 
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